CUPE 218
EDUCATIONAL SUPPORT STAFF PROCESS /
HEATH AND SAFETY CONCERNS

With the restart of school operations in September we would like to hear from our members any process or Health and Safety concerns that you may have so that they can be brought forward and discussed prior to the start up.
Please email your completed form to your Chairperson, H&S Rep and Office.
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